Printed by: Jeremy Dotson

Title: FOIA Officer: Schiller Park SD 81

Extended to 2/25

Friday, February 14, 2014 3:05:24 PM

Page 1 of 2

From:

Patrick McCraney <pmccraney@bettergov.org>

2/10/2014 11:4...

Subject:

FOIA Officer

To:

Jeremy Dotson

kbrant@sd81.org

Dear FOIA officer,

This is Patrick McCraney at the Better Government Association with a request for documents under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.

Specifically, under FOIA, I am requesting copies of:

- 1.) Any and all current collective bargaining agreements, including but not limited to union contracts with teachers. (we found these on your website)
- 2.) Any and all employment/personnel agreements and contracts with current administrators, including but not limited to superintendents.
- 3.) The most recent approved operating and capital budgets. (found this on your website)
- 4.) Any and all confidentiality agreements adopted, approved or signed in calendar years 2011, 2012 and 2013. (Examples include, but are not limited to, lawsuit settlements, or agreements to end a person's employment)
- 5.) Documents sufficient to show the names and corresponding job titles and salaries of any and all employees as of today (In other words, the current payroll records that include names, positions and pay of all district employees, not just teachers and administrators. Please provide in Excel or similar format).

I am making this request on behalf of the Better Government Association (BGA). The BGA is a registered-non profit organization in the State of Illinois.

The principal purpose of this request is to access and disseminate information concerning news and current or passing events for articles of opinion or features of interest to the public regarding the health, safety and welfare or the legal rights of the general public. The information sought will not be used for sale, resale, or solicitation or advertisement for sales or services.

This request is not made for commercial or personal purposes. More information about the BGA is available on the BGA website, www.bettergov.org, and on file with the Illinois Secretary of State. I ask that you waive fees as the law allows. I ask that you convey this information electronically via email, to this address: pmccraney@bettergov.org.